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Welcome from the Tyler Aggie Moms! I am Ka 
Latham ’80 and it is my honor to serve as the 
2018-2019 President. My husband, Greig, an a 
juniors at A&M and our two sons, Garrett ’08 
aStuart ’11 really made us happy with their 
college choice!  Both our boys were members   
Jock Company in the Corps of Cadets and were 
commissioned into the US Army. 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

  I’m borrowing the theme of From Howdy To 
Here, from our umbrella organization, The Federation of TAMU 
Mothers’ Clubs. We are blessed to have a large number of Former 
Students in the Tyler area, but I am excited about the new Aggie 
Families we are reaching. So many individuals touch our new 
Aggie’s life along the way and we, as Aggie Moms, should continue 
to provide our students with love, reassurance, and 
encouragement, while supporting their initiatives. So we reach out 
to our new members with HOWDY and we vow to be mentors, 
leaders and friends as we grow in service together.  I am excited to 
celebrate the vision of our original Aggie Moms in the past who 
began our club 70 years ago this Spring. It is also exciting to reach 
out to our new Aggie Moms who have not had a chance to visit 
College Station, affectionately known as Aggieland, and help them 
with tips, suggestions and answers to their questions and really 
just be there to listen! 
 
Please join us for our kick off meeting on Thursday, September 20th 
at 6:30 p.m. at Pollard UMC. We will have wonderful refreshments 
and have fun learning just how Aggie we can be. So, wear maroon 
and be there for a great time of fellowship and information that 
will make you wonder if it’s not too late to enroll yourself! We will 
have a brief business meeting to approve our annual budget, read 
some wonderful messages from our Aggies and welcome you to the 
Club. 
 
Thanks and Gig ’em 
 
Katie Latham ’80 
 

   News and Announcements September 2018 

Tyler Aggie  Moms 
  Visit our Website!  Like us on FACEBOOK! 

 
 

 
The Tyler Aggie Mom Board for 2018-2019 
is so delighted to be able to work with all  
of you during this year as we seek to serve 
our Aggies in the Tyler Area and in College 
Station.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

Tyler Aggie Moms meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 
6:30 p.m. 

Pollard United Methodist Church 
3030 New Copeland Road 

Tyler, TX  75701 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Important Dates for 2018-19 
 

September 20 @ 6:30 – Tyler Aggie Moms meeting in 
the Parlor at Pollard UMC Business Meeting and Why 
You’ll Love Aggieland Refreshments  
 
October 18 @ 6:30 – Traditions Council  
 
November 15 @ 6:30 – Tyler Aggie Moms Meeting 
 

       
 

        
 

 
        

  
 

      
  

        

 

 

Do you have a December 2018 graduate?  
Please let us know so we can recognize 
your Aggie.   

 
 
We love to brag about our Aggies!  If you have news to 
share, send us an email @ tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com 

https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1444433282504390/
mailto:tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com
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Century Tree Project 

 
Century Tree seedlings make great gifts for 
graduation, retirement, baby gifts, Christmas gifts… 
if you order from Andy Duffy (pictured) 
(https://www.aggiecenturytreeproject.com) please 
mention the Tyler Aggie Moms in your referral 
section. He will make a donation to our scholarship 
fund for each purchase!  WHOOP!  

 
 

WE NEED AGGIE T-SHIRTS 
We collect gently used Aggie t-shirts for our annual 
Christmas Quilt Raffle.  Also, if anyone has or can get any 
BTHO t-shirts, please do.  We will be making a second quilt 
for the Boutique raffle during Family Weekend in April.   
Please bring t-shirts to meetings or contact Board member.   

We still have a few opportunities for anyone who likes to be a 
helper. Tyler Aggie Moms organized as a club in February 1949. 
Our goal is to celebrate this milestone in a memorable way. To 
There three Board members who will Co-chair the committee 
and they need some volunteers to help! 
Please consider this worthy opportunity to help and in turn  
make some new friends!  We will also have opportunities for 
short term projects – selling butter braids, helping with Goody 
Bags and collecting items for silent auctions, etc.   

Tyler Aggie Mom’s Board 2018-2019 
 
President Katie Latham         214-726-2733 

VP at Large Rebecca Mohr 903-312-2466 

Recording Sec. Jessica Knowles 903-714-2508 

Corresponding Sec. Deana Attaway 903-571-6189 

Treasurer Kim Park 903-520-3814 

Membership Tracye Martin 903-539-3592 

Programs 
 

 

Fundraising Angela Moss 903-521-8863 

Hospitality Martha Jane Wallace 903-529-2174 

Publicity Norma Lawson 903-312-0277 
Parliamentarian & 
Goody Bags Renee Wright 903-530-4907 

Historian Janelle Betts 903-316-3181 
 

Membership Form 
https://tylermoms.aggienetwork.com/wp-
content/uploads/2018/07/2018-19-Tyler-Aggie-Moms-
Membership-Form.pd 
 

Butter Braids Fundraiser 
Butter Braids will be our first fundraiser of the year.  
Start thinking ahead for your holiday gatherings. 
Order forms and tasty samples will be available at 
September 20th meeting.  Please join us.  

 

Goody Bag Orders coming soon! 
CALLING ALL AGGIE MOMS – want to send your Aggie a 
Goody Bag filled with an awesome assortment of items to 
get them through Finals.  More information coming soon. 

Tyler Aggie Moms 
P.O. Box 8936 

Tyler, Texas 75711 
 

Aggie Moms’ Clubs have been a tradition at Texas A&M since 1922.  The purpose of this club is to support our students, learn more 
about TAMU and traditions build friendships with other moms and raise money for student scholarships.  Aggie Dads are always 
welcome as well.  For more information, please find us at Public Facebook page (Tyler A&M Mothers Club) and a closed Facebook page 
(Tyler Aggie Moms) Website:   www.tyleraggiemoms.com.  If you have questions, please email us at tyleraggiemoms@gmail.com. 
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